
 

 

Reception’s trip to the Hawk Conservancy Trust 30/4/24 

We thoroughly enjoyed our trip to the Hawk Conservancy Trust in Andover 

today. Our day commenced with an engaging owl workshop that provided us 

with invaluable insights into the fascinating world of owls. 

   

We met and learnt about Barn Owls, Tawny Owls, Snowy Owls, Eurasian Eagle 

Owls and Burrowing Owls. 

 

Additionally, we had the pleasure of immersing ourselves in three exhilarating 

flying displays, each offering us an immersive learning experience about a 

diverse range of birds. From the awe-inspiring falcons to the majestic vultures, 

we deepened our understanding of these remarkable creatures. 

 

We would like to thank the Hawk Conservancy Trust for having us and for 

giving us such a fun and educational trip! 


